
Mr. Peter Sweetman
14 Postnet
113 Lower rathmines Road
Dublin 6

05/02/2013

Dear Mr. Sweetman,

ef2gro~;"" Ag,"q
An Ghniomhoireocht um Chaomhnu Comhshaoil

Regional Inspectorate, Innisearra
County Cork, Ireland

Cigireaeht Reigiunaeh, Inis Cara
Contae Choreai, tire

T: +35321 487 5540
F: +35321 487 5545
E: info@epa.ie
w: www.epa.ie

LoCall: 189033 5599

Reg. No: P0914-01

I acknowledge receipt of your email on 5 February 2013 in relation to an application for
an Integrated Pollution Prevention and Control (IPPC) licence by Westland Horticulture,
Lower Coole, Mayne, Ballinealoe & Clonsura, Near Coole & Fineagh, County
Westmeath (Reg. No. P0914-01).

I am to advise you that your email will be treated as a formal submission and will be
considered as part of the examination and processing of the application. Your comments
will be taken into account when determining the application.

Please note the application documentation and associated correspondence, including this
submission, are available to view on the Agency's website www.epa.ie. You can also
make further submissions via the Agency's website.

The details of the proposed determination by the Agency will be automatically notified
to you in accordance with the requirements of the EPA Acts, as amended.

Yours sincerely

/1r--Ik---
Maire Buckley
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use
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Maire Buckley

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:
Attachments:

Mr. Sweetman,

Maire Buckley
05 February 2013 12:43
'sweetmanplanning@gmail.com' (sweetmanplanning@gmail.com)
P0914-01 Westland Horticulture - Acknowledgement of submission
P0914-01 Submission Ack.pdf

Please see attached acknowledgement letter.

Regards,
Maire

Maire Buckley
Programme Officer
Environmental Licensing Programme
m.buckley@epa.ie
www.epa.ie

From: peter sweetman [mailto:sweetmanpianning@gmail.coml
Sent: 04 February 2013 18:52
To: Wexford Receptionist
Subject: P0914-01 Complaint of Unauthorised development

Peter Sweetman
14 Postnet
I 13 Lower Rathmines Road
Dublin 6
sweetmanplanning@gmail.com
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